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reetings to our dear parents and church family! We are praising God for the recent successes from o

collective fundraising effortslis work is clearly shown through your efforts and the blessings he showers

on us during these projects. We made $1,776 from our recent two days of parking lot sales and $1,2:

from parentds efforts to raise money to purcha
on February 19th and all the ki ds hWeégoewchappréciaté dveayn i n
oneds help on these projects.

The next fundraiser we have pl a-b5theith delivery of bréersiori Apr.3 e Ca
Last year was our first with this fundraiser and we received great reviews and miti$pedents took their or-

der sheets to work and easily filled orders there. The feedback was that these frozen pizzas were betséorhan the in
purchasesThis year we start off with a $100 bonus just for being repeat customers.

Earlierin February, our school had a special guest, Dr. Lori Barretta from Las Tablas Veterin&fyeGlidian ex-

am on Joy Chal kerds dog, Ni co, Sso students could se
visit with the students asking thoughtful questidde. have several students who ar __
interested in a career in animal science. At the end of the presentation the stude JFas
sented Dr. Barretta with a huge basket of towels from our thrift store for use in the )ﬁ
pital. Also, the students in the sewing class made fl
sacks to hold heating discs for sick animals that need
kept war m. The sacks are
feet to keep them warm during surgery. The sacks hau .. _
sewn into the seam that said, Ow.
Templ et on Hi |l | s Hotwdspeeial is ithat? School . o

Thank you Joy B. and Peggy for coordinating this helpful project. Dr. Barretta has offered
to have the students take a tour of her clinic, which we will definitely do.

Most of our home and school time has been spent with these fundraisers and planning field trips féfaheakls.

three coming soon: Camp Roberts Historical Museum on tFabh®&al Poly and Morro Bay Natural History Muse-

um, dates to be determinegdn Feb 26 at 1 pm, Gary McMaster, the curator of the Camp Roberts Museum, will be
visiting our school to speak with the kids, show a movie and answer questions regarding the history of Camp Robe
If you have any family history or personal military experiences to share with your kids leading up to these dates, ple
do. Also jotting down a couple of questions for your
visit more meaningful.

During the Camp Roberts visit we have the opportunity to spend time in the exhibits, climb around on the tanks an
helicopters (deommissioned) and then join the soldiers on base for a buffet style lunch at the riiessdasl.is
$5.00 and includes main dish, salads, drinks and desserts.

We are looking forward to joining the kids on this trip and we hope you do too! The plan is to arrive at the museum at
am, leaving the schoolat 8B i ver s wi | | need driverods | icense, v eh

and all adults need valid ID. Laurie Bradshaw and Beverly Williams

fi. Home & School Coordinators
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equally committed to the

kids. We have other helpers

from time to time and they

are all very much appreciated. We just come up with
projects that are easy to complete in a class period or
maybe two. We are also working on baby blankets to

The Sewing praSEN
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tion at THAS ang#® =" donate to area hospitals. ¢
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generously volunteered their time to coordinathe pest part is the ki ds
and strengthen it over the years. | 5ve watched sever al

of them grow over

% Within the last three years, Mrs
1 Peggy David has joined that ar-
£ : my of volunteers. The school

the |l ast 3 years. 6

. community .is gternally blesseh My hope is that the
! by her contribution. kids will deve|op a
e ol _ i love of sewing inde-

~ | .O0Mi ss Davi do, éndeﬁt%ﬁhe&la%s cal ed by

) the children, has been a lifelon
% seamstress. She decided to teach

~.{_,,"t:-.« sewing when she and her family
relocated to the area 3 years ag rincipal Khan, Mrs. Khan, parents and the

Before relocating, Peggy and her husband Larry entire THAS community truly appreciate

who has a military background, owned and opergie work of Mrs. David and her team for enriching
ed a video business together. . : the curriculum of our

| school.
In her own words....,

wanted to donate to the church using m
sewing skills and the kids are a perfect |
to do that.o

oom experience. o}
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6Teaching th th so many at
a time. They donot on one ti me |
would |ike to give them. 6



